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President’'s Address at HJI Commencement
Dr. Thomas G. Walsh

To our esteemed members of the graduating class of 2024, congratulations. You make

us proud. You're the best!

| listened to a speech delivered by our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, a few days ago



in Munich, Germany. About 2500 members of Family Federation, along with many
others from all walks of life, had gathered. During her speech, she proposed to the
audience that we were living in a “golden age,” a great time to be alive. Perhaps she
meant, as Dickens wrote, “the best of times, and the worst of times,” for she is deeply

aware of the contemporary challenges our world is facing.

With this in mind, | believe she was telling us it's the best of times to overcome and
solve the worst of times. It made me think that, if you want to change the world, you
graduates are here at HJI at the right time and in the right place.

Continue Reading >>

A Personal Reflection on HJI's 2024 Graduation
by Mrs. Mika Deshotel, Associate Dean of Student Life

This year’'s Commencement Ceremony was extra special for our students living nearby
to the NYC campus, and who were able to gather for a special Meet and Greet
luncheon before many of them took part in the graduation ceremony that day. The

informal gathering was organized by the Office of Student Life for the purpose of



inviting students to meet together in person, tour the campus, congratulate fellow
classmates on their degrees, and recognize the Graduate Student Council for their
contributions to the student community this year. We had 13 students in attendance,
along with some of their spouses. Five of the thirteen were graduating that day, and

three of the students participating were Council members.

It was a special treat for many of us to gather in person, and to meet face to face with
many who had only been virtual classmates up until that point. Somehow, seeing one
another in the flesh seemed to cement the relationship of camaraderie further. One of
our Council members, who spends much of his time in Ethiopia, happened to be in
Maryland when he got the invitation to come to NYC. With the help of another HJI
classmate, who is also originally from Ghana but now living in the City, this student felt
confident to make the trek up by bus. This was truly a beautiful thing to see and to
know that HJI could help facilitate such friendships and support.

Continue Reading >>
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